





Dear Sean

I am delighted to share with you the news of former St Gabriel's School student, Jayla Ngo.

Jayla has been appointed Chevalier (Red) House Vice Captain for 2024. Jayla participated in a rigorous and competitive student leadership appointment process.

I acknowledge the staff at St Gabriel's School for playing a significant role in *Jayla's* primary school years and harnessing her leadership skills of which Our Lady of the Sacred Heart College is a beneficiary. As a young woman *Jayla* is a wonderful role model for all girls who aspire to achieve, uphold school spirit and become a leader within their community.

I would be most appreciative if you could share this news with your school community. For your convenience, please find enclosed a small announcement which you may wish to include in your next school newsletter. Alternatively, please feel free to contact Our Lady of the Sacred Heart College Publicity and Communication Team to obtain an electronic copy.

Yours sincerely

Maria Urbano
PRINCIPAL

15 February 2024

Enc Announcement